
July 24, 2016
Worship 9:30AM

Prelude

Hymn #14 ~ Come, We that Love the Lord

Call to Worship

Welcome & Greeting One Another

Praise and Worship

Congregational Prayer

Offering

Hymn #447 ~ O Jesus, I have Promised
(Children ages 3 - Grade 3 are dismissed for Children’s Church;

children 2 and under are always welcome in the nursery.)

Scripture ~ Daniel 3 (Page #906 in the pew Bible)

Sermon ~ “Standing Strong in the Heat of the Moment”

~ Joy Fasick ~

Hymn #514 ~ Lord, I am Fondly, Earnestly

Benediction

Closing Hymn #119 ~ Praise God from Whom

Fellowship Time ~ 10:45
NO Sunday School

**** THIS WEEK ****

Tue. Book Discussion Group ~ 7:00PM

Wed. Walking Club ~ Neighborhood of
Lee & Rosalie Roland. Meet at 104

Lavynndon Lane in Mechanicsburg

~ 6:45PM

Sat. Men’s Fellowship Cookout at Gene

Seitz’s home (191 Rose Hill Drive,
New Cumberland) ~ 6:00PM

**** UPCOMING EVENTS ****

Aug. 5 Ladies Fellowship & Bible Study ~
9:30AM

Aug. 13 Church Picnic at Lower Allen
Community Park ~ 4:30PM

Aug. 19 Ladies Fellowship & Bible Study ~
9:30AM

Aug. 27 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast at
Brother’s Restaurant ~ 8:00AM

Aug. 30 Book Discussion Group ~ 7:00PM

Sept. 10 Blood Drive ~ 10:00AM

Chicken BBQ ~ 11:00AM

Sept. 14 Wednesday Night Out begins ~
5:45PM

Slate Hill Mennonite Church
1352 Slate Hill Road, Camp Hill, PA 17011

Phone: 717-737-8150
E-Mail: slatehillmennonite@gmail.com
Website: www.slatehillmennonite.org

Office Hours: Tuesday through Thursday ~ 9:00 - 4:30
Friday by appointment

Lynn Shertzer, Pastor (lynn_shertzer@verizon.net)
Joy Fasick, Associate Pastor of Community Life

Fran Leiter, Administrative Assistant

MINISTRY RESPONSIBILITIES

Ushers: Gene Musselman, Ella Roth, Isaiah Zercher, Ben Fasick &
Julia Rioux

Worship & Song
Leader Ron & Rhoda Hershey

Prelude & Offertory Ellie Fasick

Praise & Worship Chris Zimmerman

Children’s Church Kerry Harker-Roth & Sandy Crouse

Nursery Ministry Worship Hour ~ Dale & Debbie Weaver

The Apostle’s Creed

I believe in God, the Father almighty,

creator of heaven and earth.

I believe in Jesus Christ, God’s only Son, our Lord,

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit,

born of the Virgin Mary,

suffered under Pontius Pilate,

was crucified, died, and was buried;

he descended to the dead.

On the third day he rose again;

he ascended into heaven,

he is seated at the right hand of the Father,

and he will come again to judge the living and the dead.

I believe in the Holy Spirit,

the holy catholic church,

the communion of saints,

the forgiveness of sins,

the resurrection of the body,

and the life everlasting.

~ NO SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES
IN THE MONTH OF JULY ~



Welcome to Slate Hill Mennonite Church, where we strive to live
our faith in Jesus Christ. We are delighted to have you worship
with us and hope you will find our service inviting and uplifting.
After worship, please stop by the Welcome Center (under the
"Welcome" sign in the foyer) for a free gift. Also, join us for
refreshments in the fellowship hall annex so that we can become
acquainted.
Some helpful information:
• So that we may know of your visit, you're invited to complete a
Welcome Card (available in the pews) and place it in the offering
plate when it is passed during the service.
• Information about Slate Hill Mennonite and Mennonites in
general is available at the Welcome Center.
• Restrooms and a coat rack are located at the end of the
hallway toward the left as you leave the sanctuary. A family
restroom is located off the conference room. All restrooms are
equipped with changing tables.
• A nursery, staffed by volunteers during worship and Sunday
school, can be accessed through the fellowship hall annex, and is
available for infants through children 2 years old. A microwave is
available in the kitchen to heat formula.
• A cry area, where parents with a fussy child can listen to the
service, is available in the conference room to your left as you leave
the sanctuary.
• Children 3 years of age thorough Grade 3 are dismissed prior to
the sermon for Children's Church held downstairs each Sunday.
Children will return to the sanctuary during the closing hymn.
• Hearing magnifiers are available at the sound booth for
hearing impaired individuals.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Health and Personal Concerns

 Travis Miller, son of Evie Miller (grandson of
Agnes Hertzler)

 Elizabeth Rockwell, goddaughter of Kirrk & Lor-
raine Kobold

 Ira & Erma Sollenberger
 Sing Saengdy
 Jimmy Leaman, Camp Hebron staff member
 Kevin Wert, husband of Millie from Camp Hebron
 Lorraine Myers
 Marian and Jim Burkholder
 William Weder and family, friends of the Leiters
 Thelma Schafer and family, sister of Fran Leiter
 Mary Lou Good, mother of Dawn Shertzer
 Nancy Walter

Outreach & Missions

 Camp Hebron campers this week and staff
 Cumberland Vista Group Home
 Friends of Shirati
 Inter Varsity, Dickinson
 New Hope Ministries
 The Second Tunic/Rachael Hoover

Grief

 For family and friends of Mark Altizer, a relative
of Tara Hess

 Ronald Mohn, friend of Debbie and David Ehrhart.
 For family and friends of Ken Doll Sr., father of

Ken Doll.

The General Fund offering on Sunday, July 17, 2016 in-
cluding net on line contributions was $9340.54. We need
an average of $8508 each Sunday to meet our budget goal.

OFFERING REPORT
Wednesday Walking Club ~ Note the change in the sched-
ule. The walk this week will be the neighborhood of Rosalie
and Lee Roland at 104 Lavynndon Lane in Mechanicsburg
and not at the Eshlemans as originally scheduled. Enjoy fel-
lowship and/or a swim afterward.

Attendance last Sunday…………………………...……160

Book Discussion Group ~ The book this month is The Yada
Yada Prayer Group by Neta Jackson. Everyone is invited to
come; you need not have read the book to attend. Meet in the
conference room Tuesday, July 26, at 7:00PM. (The book for
the August meeting is The Worst Hard Time by Timothy
Egans.)

Men’s Fellowship Cookout – all men and boys are invited to
Gene Seitz’s home (191 Rose Hill Drive, New Cumberland) on
Saturday evening, July 30 at 6:00PM for a cookout. Please
bring a hot and cold side dish to share. Burgers, fixin’s and
drinks will be provided. A sign-up sheet is posted on the bulle-
tin board. Contact Ron Hershey if you have any questions.

Pastor Lynn will be away this week. If you need pastoral care,
please contact Joy Fasick or one of the elders (listed on the
back of each Hilltop News).

Thank you to everyone who participated in the recent inter-
view process concerning denominational affiliation and same-
sex relationships. Your honest comments were critical in our
ongoing discernment as a congregation. We plan to present a
summary report to the Church Board in the next few weeks
and then to the congregation later this summer. We value your
prayers for our congregation as we seek to hear God’s clear
call.

The Slate Hill Elder Team and Bishop Richard Mininger.

Please complete and return your EPS Survey of Missional Or-
ganizations TODAY. When doing so, please add your thoughts
regarding the Brethren Housing Association which was errone-
ously left out of the survey. Place your completed survey in the
mailbox of either Deb Ehrhart or Lucinda Gish. Additional
forms can be found at the Welcome Center or the bulletin board
if you need any.


